
 

 

 
 

 

 

It is with great sadness that we receive the news of the passing of Kevin Sheridan, Past 
Chair, Building Surveying, colleague, and friend within the SCSI. 

As a colleague, Kevin was a true champion of the construction profession who understood 
the importance and value of cooperation and interaction. He possessed an innate 
understanding of the differences and challenges within the industry. Kevins contribution was 
immense and will be missed. Kevins list of achievements and influence within various 
construction bodies is remarkable and included a profound understanding of regulation and  
professional best practices. In particular Kevins contribution to Building Surveying and by 
extension the AEEBC is unequalled. 

Positive by nature, Kevin led by example, and no problem was ever too great not to be solved. 
His attention to detail and work ethic was enormous as was his  selflessness. Beyond his 
commitment, Kevin stood out in his remarkable professional career and his natural gift for 
communication inspired trust, respect, and genuine enthusiasm. 

Kevin extended a generosity of spirit and friendship to everyone he met. He leaves behind 
many friends and will be sorely missed. 

We in the SCSI / AEEBC extend our deepest sympathies to his family, friends, and colleagues. 

May he rest in peace. 

Kevin Sheridan 

FSCSI, FRICS, FCIOB, EurBE, MSc, CEnv, FIET, MICE.  

FCABE, CBUILDE, FIBCI, FCInstCES. 

 


